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From the Commander: Steve Harden 

 

     Isn’t it amazing how quickly the calendar turns.  It is already February and I was just getting used to 

January. 

     I would hope that many of you who receive this newsletter every month made a resolution to be an 

active part of The American Legion and Post 409 in 2024.  The Post could really use a lot more help 

than it currently has.  I would like to believe that everyone that is a dues paying member would be 

willing to spend two hours on the second Wednesday of every month and attend a meeting to get to 

know each other and help to keep the Post active for the future.  Since you pay your dues, why not be 

involved in the programs we are trying to do? 

      It is also time to get your dues paid.  We need to have as many people as possible renew their 

membership as soon as possible so that they will be counted in this year’s total. 

      I look forward to seeing and meeting more of our Post members at our next meeting on February 14, 

2024.  Dinner is at 6:00 and the meeting is at 7:00.  We should be finished by 8:00. 

  

I want to say HAPPY BIRTHDAY to any member who has a birthday in February. 

 

Birthdays for February: Lonnie Sopko, Joe Garcia & John Pieretti.  We would also like to extend a 

Happy Birthday to some of our volunteers. 

 

Our first breakfast of 2024 was a big success. We had a great turn out.   If you have not tried our 

breakfast, please do so as it is very good.  In addition to regular breakfast food, we have pastries, a large 

fresh fruit bowl, omelets and occasionally we feature biscuits and gravy. 
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